From:
 onda tokiko

 Sent:
 02 April 2021 17:39

To: Planning

Subject: Your Application ref: 2021/1435/T

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir,

Your Application ref: 2021/1435/T

I don't agree with this.

I have been enjoying the trees behind my flat, proud of this atomosphere to my

and they admired, saying not like Tokyo.

Now I am so sad the **owner next to this house (28A Glenilla Road)** cut down 3 sycamores on the 15th of March, 2021 - I thought we allowed them to cut down only one) ,now exposed, terrible view.

I cannot accept any more cutting down, please.

Best regards, Tokiko Onda 18D Belsize Park Gardens NW3 4LH